
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
21st July 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 
School Updates 

 
 
First of all, I need to inform you our email and texting systems have not been working for a couple of 
weeks and this situation is likely to continue, due to our external provider. 
 
We will be publishing all letters on our website.  To find letters on our website please go to 
www.bower-grove.kent.sch.uk.  Letters are under the School Office, Letters Home tab.  Other 
communication will be hard copy letters. 
 
Due to the delay in the Government Roadmap, sadly we have had to make the following changes to 
events this term: 
School Fair – 30th June – Cancelled 
Music Festival – 9Th July – Pupils ONLY, Parents cannot attend 
Sports Day – 14th July – Pupils ONLY, Parents cannot attend 
Celebration Day – Moved to 19th July Pupils – ONLY 
 
We will be running some raffles and fundraising activities over the next few weeks.  Information will 
follow and can be found on our website and Facebook. 
 
Please remember the last day of term is Tuesday 20th July.   
First day back for pupils is Thursday 2nd September for all Primary classes and Year 7 and 11 only. 
Friday 3rd September, all pupils return to school for an induction morning. 
 
 
Your sincerely, 

 
Mrs L Salter 
Headteacher 

http://www.bower-grove.kent.sch.uk/

